From: jon@cromartycheese.com <jon@cromartycheese.com>
Date: Tue, 27 Oct 2020 at 15:08
Subject: Re: Black Isle Bicycles update
To: Anne Thomas <anne.katherine.thomas@gmail.com>

Hi Anne,

Attached is the breakdown of income/expenditure to the end of October (almost). Unlikely to be any more hires Nov/Dec but you never know!   [BIB 2020.xls]
Hope this is helpful. Obviously rather poor compared to previous years - for obvious reasons.

All the best,

Jon

From: Black Isle Yurts Info <info@blackisleyurts.co.uk>
Date: Thu, 29 Oct 2020 at 08:02
Subject: Re: Black Isle Bicycles update
To: Anne Thomas <anne.katherine.thomas@gmail.com>

Hi Anne,

I am sorry for the late reply, we have been very busy taking down yurts and packing things up for the winter this week.
We feel the bikes were successful in so far as guests appreciated having the possibility of renting here on site, however we didn't mange to to do all that many rentals this year.  Obviously it was a short summer and an unusual year in general but anyway, this is the way it is...
Total receipts stand at £305.00 
I think the limited size of our fleet is a bit of a problem.  Really it would have been good to have a large hybrid (we only have medium/ small models) plus at least one more mountainbike (we didn't rent the mountainbike at all last summer) so that couples/ pairs of friends can go together.   The e-bikes seemed to be a popular choice and with our location at the top of the hill they make good sense.  However our location has put off a few prospective clients who don't like the look of our hill/ access track.  Also had a few last minute cancellation from people because of the weather which in fairness hasn't been the best this summer.
We are closing up for the winter so wanted to get in touch anyway to ask what you wanted to do looking forward?  Maybe you have another outlet that you think might work over the winter? We can continue to rent from here even if our yurts are closed but obviously it has to be by appointment/ reservation only.  We will reopen the yurts from March 2021...
I hope this helps, if you have any further questions or need more details please be in touch here.
Many thanks and best regards,

Kenneth
Black Isle Yurts
Tel : 01381 620634 


On 26/10/2020 17:23, Anne Thomas wrote:

Dear Jon and Kenneth, 

Hope you're both well. Just wondering if you can both give me a summary of how things have gone this summer ready for the TBI Admin meeting on Thursday.
(29-10-20)
Thanks

Regards


Anne Thomas

    

 

